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19th September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Autumn Term 1 – English, Maths and Science Session 6 Revision  
 

Thank you for your support in ensuring that our Year 11 students have returned purposefully to 
school following their Summer break. This is an important year and we have already explained to 
students our determination to ensure that they are supported to achieve their best when they sit 
their final examinations in June 2024.  
 
We have much work to do before then and our first big set of assessments will be the Autumn Term 
Mock Examinations which take place between the 6th and 17th November 2023. Our committed 
team of teachers are working hard to ensure that students are delivered the very best quality of 
lessons.  
 
Alongside this our dedicated teams in English, Maths and Science will be offering additional exam 
preparation sessions after school on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday each week in the lead up to 
the Mock Examinations. These will take place between 3.15 and 4.15pm.  
 
It is essential that students take advantage of these opportunities and where subjects have specified 
that students are required to attend we would appreciate your support in enabling students to do 
so. All remaining subjects will provide revision materials for students on a weekly basis, dropped into 
their subject Google Classrooms every Monday.  
 
Please also be aware that we have a Parent Information Evening on Wednesday 4th October 2023 
where we will be outlining our plans for this academic year and providing guidance and support for 
parents in the lead up to the Mock Examinations. I really would welcome your attendance and 
support.   
 
Your sincerely  
 
 
Mr M McGeown 
Assistant Headteacher – Raising Standards (Key Stage 4) 
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